/

April 20, 1984

Ms., Patricia Cromwell

City Clerk-Treasurer

304 Fuhrman Avenue

Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

,ﬁez Docket Number A-4011 Ordinance Number 1-84-18

City of La Prairie

Dear Ms. Cromwell:

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the
above ordinance in accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414,
and the Rules of Procedure.

. According to 1law, this annexation ordinance must be filed with
/the Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretary of State and the
Munic1pal Board. (Since the ordinance has already been filed with
/ the Municipal Board, no additional copies are required.) We also
‘;ecommend that you file the ordinance with the County Recorder.

The annexation is f£inal upon the date the ordinance is approved
by the Board, which is the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

MUNICIPAL BOARD

/ Patricia D. Lundy

Assistant Director

/PDL:8g

/ ecec: Secretary of State

Itasca County Auditor

Grand Rapids City Clerk
Grand Rapids Township Clerk
Kent E. Nyberg, Attorney



